
From: LSJ GSJ [REDACTED]
Sent: Monday, July 9, 2018 4:35 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re: Conditions

Ok will see what we can do
Thanks

On Jul 9, 2018, at 12:33 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

tomororw early before 11 if possible

On Mon, Jul 9, 2018 at 12:31 PM, LSJ GSJ [REDACTED]
<mailto:[REDACTED]> > wrote:

Would you like to reschedule with them for another day?

> On Jul 9, 2018, at 12:10 PM, Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com
<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

>
> Ok
>

>> On Jul 9, 2018, at 12:09 PM, LSJ GSJ <[REDACTED]>
<mailto:[REDACTED]> > wrote:

>>
>> Good afternoon
>> Just spoken to Randy and Carlos who are working on Nanna
>> Water surge is very high even in the Marina, other than the St John ferry they have seen no other
vessels leave the marina
>> They would not recommend taking a boat out
>

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may
constitute inside information, and is intended only for
the use of the addressee. It is the property of

JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved